
Covid Update  Although the number of positive cases in school have significantly dropped, please 

continue to test your children daily so we can monitor infections as we head towards half term.  

Thank you.  

Ofsted Inspection  Thank you for all your support last week during our long-

awaited inspection.  The report will not be published for 30 days but we believe the 

inspection outcome is fair and accurate.  

World Book Day (Thursday 3rd March)  We are looking forward to World Book Day this year.  As 

in previous years, we are inviting children and staff to come to school dressed as their favourite 

book character.   

Chinese Dance Workshop  The children in Class 2 had a wonderful time this morning learning all 

about Chinese New Year culminating in learning a great dance!  

Lunches  Unfortunately, Lynda is unwell and although she has been in school today she will not be 

in tomorrow.  Therefore, please can you provide your child with a packed lunch tomorrow?  We will 

see how she is by Wednesday and let you know.  We apologise for the inconvenience. 

After School Club  Despite Lynda not being in school 

this afternoon or tomorrow we can still run Breakfast 

Club and After School Club.  Please make sure that 

children do not arrive before 8am and that they are 

collected by 5.30pm.  Thank you. 

School Shoes  Please make sure that all the children 

are in the correct footwear for school?  I have noticed 

that a few children have taken a rather ‘relaxed’ 

approach to adhering to the uniform policy.  Thank 

you. 

Social Media  It has been brought to my 

attention that a number of children from 

Class 3 have Snapchat accounts.  I need to remind you that this platform is for children aged 13+ so no child 

of primary age should be accessing it.  Thank you    

Please make sure that any ‘Learning to Ride’ or ‘Bikeability’ consent forms are returned by 

today.  Thank you. 

And finally… We break up on Thursday this week and return to school on Monday 28th 

February.  I hope you all have a lovely half term break. Don’t forget the PTFA Book-sale at 3.30pm on Thursday!

SUMMERBRIDGE COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL  
    14th February 2022

Pre School - Our theme 
this half term is: ‘Let’s 

explore!’ 

Reception and Year 1 - 
Our theme this half term 

is: ‘Let’s explore!’ 

Year 2 and 3 - Our 
theme this half term is: 

‘Let’s go to China’ 

Year 4, 5 and 6 - Our 
theme this half term is: 

‘Vikings and Anglo-Saxons’ 

17 Feb - break up 
for half term 

18 Feb - staff 
training day 

28 Feb - Return to 
school 

3 Mar - World Book 
Day 

11 Mar - Imagination 
Gaming Day for the 
ambassadors 

18 Mar - Red Nose 
Day 


